October 7, 2024

Wayman Hutchings

407 N Main Street

Sweeny, Texas 77480

Re: SE Roofing Building at 402 & 404 Pecan Street
Dear City Council,

As an adjacent land owner next to SE Roofing Building at 402 & 404 Pecan Street, we
would like to know what actions are need in order for this building to be completed.

We do not have an issue with the location or the building other than it not being
completed. It is my understanding that SE Roofing is building this building as a Storm
Shelter in order for them to be available to the general public right after a major storm to
assist with roofing issues.

We think this is a great plan and ideally great for our community. SE Roofing has more
than once assisted us with our roof leaks after storms have damaged our roofs.

In closing, we would like to see this building completed and operational in order for SE
Roofing to commence moving forward with their plans and completing the building.

Sincerely,

aymaz Hutchings W



